
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from breakfast meeting held on 02/17/2018 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 9:15 AM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif read the minutes of the December meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian provided the following account balance information: 
 
The balance in the operational fund is $2948.41 
Our budget should be OK if we have similar membership to 2017. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
Ray was not present at the February meeting. 
 
Buddy Harlan suggested that people not drive up to the field when the ground is very wet 
as this produces ruts in the parking area. 
 

Safety Officer 
Bill Losey reported that there were no safety issues as there has been no field activity. 

 
Newsletter Editor  

Mike was not present at the February meeting.. 
 
Old Business 

• The Freeze fly was a success, even though it was really freezing this year. 
  
New Business 

• Several potential activities were discussed at the February meeting. 
o Rodway Sterner suggested that we hold a flight demonstration for the boy scouts as 

Colten is in the boy scouts.   
 This could include both simulator and buddy-box trainer sessions. 

o John Anderson suggested that we team up with the New Garden airport and get 
involved with their activities such as: 

 The EAA Chapter 240 booth held on the first Monday of each month. 
 The Pancake breakfast 
 The New Garden Airshow 
 Aviation Camp 

o It was also suggested that we could set up a booth at the First Friday events in 
Oxford. 

• Bill Brueckman reminded the members that the Wednesday morning breakfasts will be 
starting up again.   
o These are held at the Post House restaurant at 8:00 AM on Wednesdays, with flying 

at Johnson field after the breakfast. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business (Continued) 

• John Anderson asked the members to be on the lookout for a pond or lake in the area that 
would be suitable for float flying. 

• Buddy Harlan announced that while Garret is still in school is now a licensed commercial 
pilot.  

 
 
New Members 

 
There were no new members requesting to join. 
 
There were no prospective members present awaiting membership approval. 
 

 
50/50 
 Bill Brueckman won $33 in the 50/50 raffle 
 
________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 
There was no Airplane talk at the February meeting. 

 
The meeting was closed at around 10:15 AM  
 

Next Meeting - To be scheduled 
The next meeting will be in April at 9:00 AM the Post House Restaurant 
The meeting date will be sent out later. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


